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Dear colleagues and researchers,

With this issue, we will continue our publishing business by translating the Turkish language articles that are accepted for publication 
into English language. Our aim is to make our journal to be known internationally and to carry it to a more respected level. 

During the upcoming 2 years, we will continue to accept Turkish language publications. The accepted articles will be translated into 
English language by the technical editorship of our journal and the authors will not be charged for any fee.

We welcome your support and contributions.

Regards,

Prof. Dr. Tevfik Fikret Çermik
Editor in Chief,
On behalf of editorial board
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